
SAANICH COMMUNITY CHURCH   4566 West Saanich Road, Victoria, BC   V8Z 3G4 

250.479.0410    office@saanichcommunity.ca    www.saanichcommunity.ca 

Our purpose is to worship God with our whole lives, build one another up as a community of faith, 
and engage in God’s mission in the world. 

BULLETIN -  MAY 22, 2022 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

SUNDAY  
 
9:30 a.m.  CHILDREN’S MINISTRY organized by Marian, both in-person and via Zoom. 

 
10:45 - Noon  WORSHIP SERVICE:  

If you have a prayer request you wish to have shared with the SCC family during the service, 
please email the worship leader who is hosting this week. 
 

Those on Zoom may join between 10:30-10:45. 
Today Flori leads us in worship, with Pastor Ken bringing a message titled, “Leveraging Trust” 
based on Acts 16:9-15. Also, we look forward to hearing from Oksana, Director of the Friends of 
the Mennonite Centre in Ukraine (FOMCU). 

 
 

SCC FAMILY 
 
 
Food Bank Garden gathering is postponed for the long-weekend - resuming May 28th.   
 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast is postponed for the holiday, resuming Monday, May 30th. 

 
POTLUCK (SALAD) LUNCH - MAY 29th – resuming after 2 years!  
Gather downstairs after the worship service.  Carolyn E welcomes your help with 
the lunch set-up & clean-up (also planned for June 26).   
There is also a recital rental using the foyer/upstairs at 1:30pm – so if possible, 
SCC folks are asked to park in the gravel lot, and use the back door to exit.  

 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Sun., JUNE 26th following a Potluck Lunch  

Those who head-up a SCC ministry area are requested to prepare a report 
covering June 2021 - May 2022. (Suggest these be typed as a ‘Word’ doc with 
font Arial 11.)   Please email reports to the office as an attachment, by Sun., 
MAY 29 so they can be compiled and provided to the congregation on time. 

 
PRAYER:  We praise God for His love and faithfulness and bring our concerns to Him. 
Please lift in prayer … 
 Multiply workers who arrive next week from India to begin a new ministry in the lower 

mainland. Pray for safe travels and quick adaptation into our Canadian context. 
 Our refugee family – regarding the outcome of their recent Immigration interview.    
 The people of Ukraine - those under assault, grieving families, and the many that have fled the 

Russian army assault.    

 
‘Bottles for Hope’ campaign (help yourself to a brochure in the foyer):  
A fundraiser running from Mother's Day to Father's Day (June 19).  Details and 
a link for donations are available here. 
(Tax receipts are issued by V.P.C. for gifts over $20). 
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MCC BC, MCC Legacy Trust and the Pacific Centre for Discipleship Assoc. (PCDA – Operator of 
the Menno Simons Centre where Point Grey Fellowship meets) are collaborating in the 
redevelopment of property at the main gate to UBC, opposite Regent College.  Menno Hall 
www.MennoHall.com (link to video) will be a vibrant, connected community providing a positive 
addition to the University Endowment Lands (UEL). If you are seeking additional details, MCC BC 
will host a session on Tues., May 24th 7:00pm via Zoom – link at mcc.zoom.us.    

 
July 5-10 the Mennonite World Conference (link) is planning an Assembly in 
Semarang, Indonesia, and this year you can PARTICIPALE ONLINE, with up to 1250 
persons taking part in-person (limit due to COVID). The theme is Following Jesus 
Together Across Barriers – with plenary sessions & workshops recorded so that they 
may be replayed the following day (recognizing that most will watch and participate with 
others in their locale at a time that is convenient for them). 

 
Are you planning a gathering at the church facilities?  Check our website 

Calendar for available times at www.saanichcommunuty.ca/events 

and alert the office to avoid double-bookings, at office@saanichcommunity.ca 

 
FINANCIAL DONATIONS for Saanich Community Church ministries & mission.   
 mail cheques to the church office (post-dated cheques welcome) 
 eTransfer:  discuss a security word with Asst. Treasurer  
 donate via Canada Helps (note that they deduct 4% and provide charitable receipts). 

 

BROADER COMMUNITY - Local & Global 

 
Finance Clerk – Job Opportunity at SAIL & LIFE TRAINING SOCIETY. SALTS is seeking a 
part-time permanent Finance Clerk to work about 20 hrs/wk (pay $25 p/hr) based in our office at 
451 Herald St. (some work-from-home possible). The position supports the Finance Manager by 
assisting with the processing of financial transactions and administration - see salts.ca/careers. 
Send resumé to Mr. Loren Hagerty, Exec. Director at director@salts.ca.  Closing date: June 5th. 
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https://www.salts.ca/
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